SOUTH-WESTERN CITY SCHOOLS ADMINISTRATIVE VACANCY
AS OF SEPTEMBER 23, 2014
Applications must be received in the personnel office by the end of the day Monday, September 29, 2014, 4:45 p.m.  Applicants interested in this position should go to our district website www.swcs.us

Go to "Employment" in the left column

Under "Internal Applicants only" click on "View internal positions"

Click on Administration
Click on the orange apply button.  You will be taken to an internal application to be submitted electronically.  Send your resume as an email attachment to Vivian Hammond.

POSITION

LOCATION

Coordinator Technology and EMIS

District Service Center
